
WELCOME VISITORS! 

Puyallup church of Christ 

402 5th St SW 
Puyallup, WA 98371 

office@puyallupcofc.org 
www.puyallupcofc.org 

February 21, 2016 

(253) 845-6312 

Worship Assignments  

Feb. 21 AM Sermon:  Mark Jamieson  - “Never 

Disappointed” John 15:13-14 

  PM Sermon: Jim Johnson - “Teaching Our 

Children” 

Sunday Morning Adults: Auditorium - “The Book of 

Romans”             

Adults: SIBI classroom - “Philippians “ 

Wednesday Evening Adults: Auditorium -   

         “The Gospel of Luke” 

Class Topics 

ATTENDANCE  02/14: 122 CONTRIBUTION 02/14: $3,059.00 

                               AVG. WEEKLY CONTRIBUTION Jan.:$2,345.40 

Speakers and Sermons 

MORNING SERVICE 

Announcements/Prayer 

Song Leader 

Head of Lord’s Table 

Assist 

Assist 

Assist 

Assist 

Scripture Reading 

Sermon 

Closing Prayer 

Greeter/Usher 

EVENING SERVICE 

Announcements 

Song Leader 

Sermon 

Table 

Closing Prayer 

WEDNESDAY - Feb. 24 

Elder for Feb.  

Deacon for Feb. 

Ladies’ Committee for Feb. 

 

FEB. 21 

G. McCaul 

J. Holland 

C. Johnson 

N. Kile 

M. Brown 

M. Farley 

J. Dacca 

C. Ebenstiner 

M. Jamieson 

K. Wilson 

G. McCaul 

 

G. McCaul 

M. Brown 

J. Johnson 

J. Monts 

J. Monts 

G. McCaul 

C. Bartlett 

H. Kile 

J. Bartlett   and     

FEB. 28 

C. Bartlett 

M. Brown 

G. Linton  

L. Robinson 

K. Petty 

M. Farnsworth 

B. Reiff 

J. Ravet 

M. Jamieson 

J. Bailey 

B. Sallee 

 

J. Monts 

J. Johnson 

D. Sears 

B. Stump 

B. Stump 

 

 

 

J. Brown 

     Sunday Bible Study: 10 am   Sunday Worship: 11 am & 5 pm 

Wednesday Bible Study: 6:30 pm 

OFFICE HOURS: Monday-Friday 9:00 am - 1:00 pm 

Elders:  elders@puyallupcofc.org 

 Chris Bartlett  (253) 537-0734 

 Gene McCaul  (253) 863-1234 

 Bob Sallee  (253) 435-7658 

 Ken Wilson  (253) 820-9150 

____________ 

Deacons: 

 Hugh Kile Building (253) 507-7060

 John Dacca Fellowship            (253) 445-4854 

_____________ 

 

Pulpit Minister: Mark Jamieson                       (270) 776-1944 

Involvement Minister: Gene McCaul            (253) 863-1234 

Counseling Center: Ken Wilson                      (253) 864-3004                      
____________ 

 

Secretary: Carolyn McCaul                                (253) 845-6312 

Bookkeeper: Sue Pedersen                                (253) 848-5538 

SIBINW Director:  Bob Stump                           (206) 664-1814 

       To Request Recordings: jcdstorm300@yahoo.com 

        Notes 

The Importance of “Today” 
 

“LORD, make me to know my end, and what is the 

measure of my days, that I may know how frail I am.” 

- Psalm 39:4 

 

The importance of “today” can 

never be overstated.  Consider the 

following poem by Nixon 

Waterman: 

 

What Have You Done Today? 

 

We shall do much in the years to come, 

But what have we done today? 

We shall give our gold in princely sum, 

But what have we done today? 

 

We shall lift the heart and shall dry the tear, 

We shall plant a hope in the place of fear, 

We shall speak the words of love and cheer; 

But what did we speak today? 

 

We shall reap such joys in the by and by, 

But what have we sown today? 

We shall build mansions up in the sky, 

But what have we built today? 

mailto:elders@puyallupcoc.org


Prayers of Thanksgiving 

Family News (cont’d) 

Family News 

Prayer List (cont’d) 

Prayer List  

 Barbara Clark will be starting her treatments this week. Please 

pray the treatments are successful.  

 Lucy Shaffer is still having problems with her eyes after the 

surgery she had  a while back. Please pray for proper healing for 

her eyes.  

 Hugh Kile will not be having surgery, instead doctors will be 

trying medication and physical therapy. Please pray this helps.  

 Esther Kile is waiting on the results of a bone scan and biopsy. 

Please pray for favorable results.  

 Please continue to pray for Marjorie Eldred’s son-in-law, Mark  

and his recovery from the work accident he had  last year. 

 Please pray for peace and comfort for the family of the cashier 

at the AM PM store who was killed during a robbery 

Wednesday. 

 Sam’s, Gerit Richardson’s co-worker, mother-in-law passed 

away. Please pray for the family to have peace and comfort.  

 Please pray for Stephanie Marzolf  to have a change of heart 

and to make wiser choices.  

 Eric’s, Tanna Farley’s co-worker, aunt passed away. Please pray 

for the family to have peace and comfort. 

 Our Bible Studies: Tyler Street Family Campus, Adams Street 

Family Campus & private studies with individuals. 

 Our Missionaries: Roman Halamicek (Slovakia), Clio Eldred 

(prison ministry), Mountain States Children’s Home (Longmont, 

CO), Ray & Maricela Dennis (Cuernavaca, Mexico). 

 SIBI  NW Students:  Doug Sears, Bobby Lumpkin. 

 Pray for Our Military: David Gebbie,  Eric Buggeln, TJ Bostic, 

Ryan Brown, Curtis Ringus, Tim Chafins. 

 Continuing Prayer Concerns: Ida Reiff, Jorene Dake, Clio Eldred, 

Pat Conrad, Darryl & Debra Reitan,  Joe & Erin Davis, Kristi Whitaker,  

Don Jackson, Brian Hevly, Kayley Wright, Stephanie Marzolf, Mark & 

Barbara Albertson, Wanda Turner, Vera Byrd, Arlene Luton, Cheryl 

Matthews, Bob  Speck, Charles Ames, Retha Avey. 

Baked Potato Feed & Game Night: The 

Baked Potato Feed and Game Night will be 

Saturday, March 12th, 5:00 pm at the 

building. Please see the sign-up sheets on the 

bulletin board to sign up to bring other items. Don’t 

forget to bring your favorite games. 

Meeting at Portal Way: There will be a 

meeting at the Portal Way church of Christ in 

Ferndale, WA Sunday, March 6th, starting at 

10:00 am.  The theme is Mission America and will 

feature the following speakers Jonathan Harless, Don 

Oelze, and our own Mark Jamieson. There is a flyer 

on the bulletin board with more information.  

 May, Shane Ringus’ mother, has an inoperable cancer. Please 

pray for May and the Ringus family at this time.  

 Please pray for Brittany, Jacob Kile’s friend from DBCC. She will 

be having surgery to remove a tumor on her leg March 2nd. 

Please pray that it is not cancerous.  

 Gerit Richardson came forward asking for prayers for strength 

and encouragement in her daily life and for Godly wisdom 

concerning some serious decisions she needs to make. 

 Ida Reiff is home from the hospital but is still not doing well. 

Please pray she feels better soon.  

 Please remember the Reitan family in your prayers as they 

have been dealing with a lot of various issues. 

 

Oh, how sweet it is in fond dreams to bask, 

But right here and now we must do our task. 

Yes, this is the thing that our souls must ask, 

Just what have we done today? 

 

If you are reading this, today is the only day you can 

know you will have.  If you knew today was your last, 

how would you live it differently?  Live that way today 

and every day! 

 

Come, let us learn and grow together. 

 

     Mark 

Bible Bowl: The Olympia church of Christ will be 

hosting a Bible Bowl for youth, grades 4th-12th, 

Saturday, March 19, 2016. The Gospel of Matthew 

will be the text for this Bible Bowl. There will be two 

sections, one for pre-teens (grades 4-6) the other for teens 

(grades 7-12). Puyallup has formed teams and are studying 

hard for this event. They will meet every Friday night, 6:00 

pm, at the building to prepare for the Bible Bowl.  

Friday Night Singing: The Friday night 

singings will be at the building while the 

and teens study and practice for the 

Bible Bowl. After the Bible Bowl we will go back to meeting 

in our homes. The next singing will be Friday, March 4th, 

7:00 pm. You can come early and encourage the Bible Bowl 

participants. 

Used Eyeglasses: Our thanks to those of 

you who generously gave your used 

eyeglasses to help the many in Africa 

who need them. We packed 40 pairs to send this 

time. We are still collecting them if you wish to help 

out with this worthwhile cause. In Christian Love, 

Lucy Shaffer and Barbara Clark.  Praise God, Jaime Linn arrived home safely after her visit 

here. 

How Do You Spell Love? 

A class of little children was learning to spell. They spelled a 

number of words such as cat, dog, and cow. After each word 

they were asked to imitate the sound that the animal makes. 

When Mary was asked to spell love, she didn’t stop to spell the 

word but ran and threw her arms around the teacher’s neck 

and kissed her on the cheek. “We spell love this way, it is the 

best way.” — Bulletin Digest (June 2008) 


